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September 6, 2024 
 
Janna Oakes, Ph.D. 
Vice President of Institutional Effectiveness  
Rocky Vista University  
8401 South Chambers Road 
Englewood, CO 80112       
 
Dear Dr. Oakes: 
 
I am pleased to inform you that at its September 5, 2024 meeting, the Colorado Commission on 
Higher Education approved the renewal of Full Authorization for Rocky Vista University. 
 
As you know, Colorado regulations require authorization renewal in concert with the 
reaffirmation of accreditation. Based on the action taken by the Higher Learning Commission 
and the documents provided by you, Department staff recommended renewal.  In Colorado, full 
authorization is awarded to institutions that are continuously compliant with statute and policy, 
including maintaining its status as an institution which is institutionally accredited by a U.S. 
Department of Education recognized accrediting agency.  Rocky Vista University’s operational 
activities continue to meet the requirements set forth in Section I, Part J of the CCHE’s policies 
as promulgated by §23-2-101. 

 
The authorization for Rocky Vista University will need renewing upon the next reaffirmation of 
accreditation in 2033-34 by the Higher Learning Commission. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Heather DeLange 
Director  
Office of Private Postsecondary Education 
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